
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Marcia.Adams@admin.sc.gov <Marcia.Adams@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 8/25/2016 9:27:55 AM
Subject: Shared Services Exec Oversight question

Marcia,
 
Hope you are doing well! I haven’t seen you in a while but you have been in my thoughts and prayers.
 
I have moved over to the Governor’s office as legal counsel.  I wanted to ask who you would like to take my place on 
IT Shared Services – I am assuming I should pass to my replacement, Emily Farr. However, I didn’t know if you wanted 
her to assume that role or you wanted to meet her first as I know you have directed the various teams.
 
Thank you,
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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